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Dear Crescentian, 
 
A warm welcome to the Crescent family! 
 
Congratulations on crossing a significant milestone in your life. Entering 
Secondary One can be a very exciting yet potentially daunting experience. You 
leave the comforts and the familiarity of primary school, and enter a whole new 
world of secondary school. Many changes await you as you enter this new phase 
in your life – new friends, new routines, new teachers and new experiences will 
come your way. You will need to learn to be independent, and to take 
responsibility for the things that happen in your life. 
 
To help you embark on this journey in Crescent, your seniors and teachers have 
planned an exciting Orientation programme. The theme of your Orientation 
programme is ‘Illimitée’. It means limitless in French. As you step into Crescent, 
you will be given endless opportunities to develop and grow to shine as an 
individual. With unwavering support from your friends, seniors and teachers, you 
will flourish by discovering interests, build friendships and progressively develop 
the strengths and attitudes which are characteristic of individuals with growth 
mindsets. In the Crescent family you will find a diversity of backgrounds and 
talents and individuals who support each other in their growth journey. We are 
one as Crescentians, and we hope that through the Orientation programme, you 
will discover what it means to be part of this family.     
 
Crescent has had more than 60 years of developing ladies and leaders for the 
nation. We have moulded generations of ladies with character – courtesy, 
generosity and sincerity. May you grow to appreciate what the school has done 
for all who have passed through our gates, and may you be excited at the 
possibilities that lie ahead of you as you journey with us in Crescent.  
 
I wish you a most enjoyable and fruitful Orientation, and I look forward to getting 
to know you better in the year to come! 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Mrs Helen Chong 
Principal 


